ELK TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR MEETING
November 25, 2020

The Elk Township Supervisors regular scheduled meeting was called to order by Chairman Jeffrey Carlstrom with the
Pledge of Allegiance at 7:03 pm. Present were Supervisors Jeffrey Carlstrom, Kelly VanCise, and Secretary Sherry Moore.

PUBLIC COMMENT: none

ROAD NEWS:

The road crew ordered the tarp for truck 4 which should be in soon.

The supervisors would like the road crew to get quotes on repairing the plow cylinder.

The road foreman talked to Stiffler & McGraw Company about the small repair that needs to be done to the bridge
on Reynolds Run Rd. and found out that the repair is something that would need to be contracted out when the weather
gets nicer.

BUSINESS MEETING:

The minutes & treasurer’s report from the regular scheduled Elk Township Supervisors meeting on November 11,
2020 was read and approved. Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom made a motion to accept the minutes & treasurer’s report
from the November 11, 2020 regular scheduled meeting Supervisor Kelly VanCise seconds the motion. Motion carried
with two votes.

Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to pay the bills in the amount of $6,295.60 from the General Fund
Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion carried with two votes.

EXECUTIVE SESSION: None
Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:31 pm Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the

motion. Motion carried with two votes.
The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on December 9, 2020 at 7:00pm.

%aled by Secretary Sherry M. Moore
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